
February 5, 2020

Presbytery News
HOW WELL DOES YOUR CHURCH KNOW YOUR COMMUNITY?

Homestead Presbytery has recently
acquired a three-year membership to
MissionInsite, an online resource that
will give your church important and
in-depth insight into the cultural
context of your church’s surrounding
neighborhood and larger
community. It is available for every
church in our presbytery at no cost to
you!

All your church needs to do is assign someone to be the church’s lead in using
MissionInsite (known as the “church administrator”) and register to be approved
to use it. The instructions in how to register is in the link below. At the February
Presbytery Meeting, there will be a brief demo of some of the ways
MissionInsite can positively impact your church and further training
opportunities will be provided for those churches who register. If you have any
questions, contact Steve Earl (stephene@homesteadpres.org) or Zac Wolfe
(pastorzacwolfe@gmail.com). Watch your email for more information coming
soon!

Regsitration Instructions Here!

REGISTRATION CLOSES TODAY!!

mailto:stephene@homesteadpres.org
mailto:pastorzacwolfe@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/2fbfd0ed-0bfc-4432-b303-fe27a29f75cc.pdf
https://www.christianbook.com/wonder-easter-journey-the-whole-family/ed-drew/9781784983352/pd/983350?event=Easter%7C1002075


TIME IS RUNNING OUT to register for the February 15th
Presbytery Assembly at First Presbyterian Church in Lincoln.
make sure you get registered TODAY!!

As always, the meeting will begin at 10:00am, and Registration
begins at 9:00am with coffee and refreshments to follow.

Register Now!

Hope for the Journey Ahead - A Lenten Worship Resource

Homestead Presbytery’s New Worshiping
Communities & Church Vitality Committee
is providing the following “Season of Lent
– Hope for the Journey Ahead” reflections
for congregations who are considering
how and where God is moving their
understanding of what it means to be
“church” in a changing community and
world. 

As we enter the Season of Lent, we pray
that these reflections will provide
encouragement, and confirm God’s faithfulness as He leads and fits us
for the journey ahead. 

Your partners in the journey, 
Members of the New Worshiping Communities and Church Vitality
Committee

Download Here!

The Homestead Disaster
Response Team would like to
intoduce you to the new
“Church Survey Form”. Your
church should have received
this form in December. If you
haven't please click below to
download another.

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=o6bzz6iab&oeidk=a07egudlnmff98032da
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/6aef6502-3407-47c9-add5-05ff8682050a.pdf


By filling out this survey now and updating it annually, you will
provide Homestead Presbytery and the Disaster Team important
information about your church. In the event of a future disaster,
we will be able to help get the proper response needs to you
faster.

So please take the time to fill out this survey. When you've
finished please e-mail it to Jes at the Presbytery Office
at hpoffice@homesteadpres.org

Disaster Preparedness Form

Opportunities to Learn and Grow

SAVE THE
DATE!!

2020 Pastors School
May 18-21, 2020

Glacier Camp, Lakeside
Montana

Stay tuned for more information!

Hope for the Journey Ahead:
Becoming A More Vital Congregation

Are you Interested in:
Measuring the health and vitality of
your congregations?
Understanding what it means to be a
lifelong disciple of Jesus Christ?
Empowering servant leadership in the
life of your church?

Keynote Speaker: Rev. Dr. Kathryn
Threadgill, associate for Vital Congregations
in the Presbyterian Mission Agency

https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/2a565f58-0c3b-4b1e-a0ef-5c3f496e5e9d.pdf


Friday, March 6th:
7:00 - 9:00pm Reception and Conversation wtih Rev. Threadgill

Location: TBA
Saturday, March 7th:

9:00 am - 4:00 pm "Exploring the Seven Marks of Vital Congregations"
- Rev. Dr. Threadgill

Location:
The Champions Club,

707 Stadium Dr, Lincoln, NE 68501
Cost: FREEEEE!

Registration ends February 24th!

* If due to travel requirements, a hotel is needed for Friday night, financial
assistance may be available through Homestead Presbytery. Please note this

on your Registration.

REGISTER
NOW!

Download
Flyer

Presbyterian Mission Agency
offers communications
workshops
Can your congregation say yes to
these statements?

Our church has a clear and
concise goal in mind for its
communications.
Our church maximizes the
use of its social media
platforms.
Our church’s website is easy
to navigate and tells the
congregation’s story.

If you’re not sure about your
congregation’ s responses to any
of these statements, you may want
to schedule a communications

Not-Your-Average
Boundaries Training
Monday, February 24
(10:00 am to 3:00 pm)
Silverwood Park
St. Anthony

LeaderWise will bring you
beyond the basic “Don’t do this!”
and “Never do that!” Drawing
upon case studies, self-quizzes,
and discussion questions, we'll
engage you to consider the
ethical and legal dimensions of
ministry. And, of course, we'll
cover the mandatory basics

https://conta.cc/2t4p5lU
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/90f89ce4-ade8-4ac0-8ddf-30fc7285b17a.pdf
https://leaderwise.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b3bdebd6971cc87daac5ac613&id=fc7eeae8a3&e=ea60ffb612


workshop in 2020.

The workshops are completely free
of charge. For more information or
to schedule your 2020
communications workshop contact
Gail Strange
at gail.strange@pcusa.org or call
800.728.7228, ext. 5340.

along the way. One participant
exclaimed, “This was the best
boundaries training I've been to
in 36 years of ministry!”
 
Click here to register
($50). (Lunch is included.)

Click to Download and Print
Flyer

mailto:gail.strange@pcusa.org?subject=Communicators Network e-newsletter communications workshop
https://leaderwise.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b3bdebd6971cc87daac5ac613&id=f84ec7f6fe&e=ea60ffb612
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/67323d02-5e07-498b-a2ad-78447986a382.pdf


APPLY NOW

Pastoral Excellence Programs for Mid-Career Clergy and
Women of Color Announced

The Colloquy for Mid-
Career Clergy

September 9-11, 2020 and
January 4-6, 2021

The co-facilitators are Dr. Betty
Pugh Mills and Rev. Jonathan W.

The Colloquy for Women of
Color

September 14-16, 2020 and
January 25-27, 2021

This Colloquy features three
facilitators, Karma Bowen-

https://files.constantcontact.com/ea78c9b3201/11b0e362-3e8d-4c2c-a2ea-25d35f9b7ba7.pdf


Ball.

The total program fee for this
colloquy is $600 and includes
five meals during each session.
On-campus housing is available
at special reduced rates

Johnson, Lilian (Luky) Cotto and
Jihyun Oh.

The program fee for this
Colloquy is $550 and includes
five meals during each session.
On-campus housing is available
at special reduced rates.

The Colloquy for Clergy Series offers clergy an opportunity to engage as
reflective practitioners in a peer-learning, peer-mentoring experience. Each
Colloquy includes a summer and winter session; participants must commit to
attend both sessions.

Get Lost in a Book

Click Image to Order!

Take ten minutes with your family each
day to prepare for Easter.

This flexible, easy-to-use Lent devotional
will allow both adults and children to
celebrate the limitless wonder of Easter.
Walk through Luke’s Gospel and the Old
Testament to discover why the story of
Jesus' death and resurrection is the most
amazing story ever told.

This is a discussion-based resource with
differentiated questions for 3-4s, 5-7s, 7-
12s, teens and adults! At just 10 minutes
each, these devotions are an achievable
joy, not an unrealistic burden.

There are five devotions for each week. If
you can't get to it every day, that's alright.
Stuff happens. We hope that if you miss
one you can pick it up again easily. You
might discover that five a week is an
unrealistic target—if so, some studies have
been marked as KEY to help you choose
which ones to pick.

Weekly Prayer Requests

 
Lincoln Korean

My church prayer is asking for God's presence to our church and every body.
Psalm 80:19 is our 2020 topic verse. “Restore us, O Lord God Almighty; make



your face shine upon us, that we may be saved.” Second, we planned all people
read God's Word everyday at least 10 minutes and quiet time with God 10

minutes. We call this 2020, 1010. Third, even though I was nominated a new
senior pastor of Lincoln Korean Church, I still have a processing time to go to a
senior pastor. I hope everything is going well as God leads me and my church.

God bless you.

Homestead Presbytery
840 S. 17th Street, Lincoln, NE 68508
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-4:00pm

Friday 9:00am-12:30pm

Office: 402.474.0612
Interim EP: 803.556.3355

Stated Clerk: 402.217.3684

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/groups/128296837189724/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/homesteadpres
https://www.instagram.com/homesteadpresbytery/

